
 

 

Wisconsin School Board Week Provides Opportunity to Honor Board Members 
 

Wisconsin’s 421 public school boards are the essence of representative government. Just as the citizens 
educated by our public schools form the backbone of our democracy, the boards that govern those schools 
live out democratic principles every day.  
 
Wisconsin School Board Week is October 3-9, and it’s a chance to recognize the men and women who 
volunteer to serve their communities and children. School board members serve part-time, though they have 
accepted a challenging role. They must be accountable to their taxpayers while setting a long-term vision for 
their schools. They advocate for children at all levels of government and oversee multi-million-dollar budgets. 
Boards set the course for their districts on hundreds of topics, from school safety to financial planning to 
academic standards. They also hire and evaluate their district superintendents, approve contracts and do so 
much more. In addition to preparing for and attending meetings, board members spend hours studying the 
issues and participating in professional development.  
 
We salute the public servants of the School District of Whitefish Bay School Board whose commitment and 
civic responsibility make local control of public schools in our community possible:  
 
Ms. Anne Berleman Kearney, President  
Mr. Nathan Christenson, Vice-President & Clerk  
Ms. Pamela Woodard, Treasurer  
Dr. Kristin Bencik-Boudreau 
Mr. W. Brett Christiansen 
Ms. Lynn Raines  
Ms. Sandy Saltzstein 
 
Please join us by saying thanks to our School Board members during Wisconsin School Board Week. 


